Ashmore Park
What was a bare 3-acre paddock now has many pathways which
lead past beds of Roses, Iris and perennials creating a lovely
cottage feel around the home. The lower end of the garden
features a pond with newer plantings of Crab Apple, Flowering
cherry and Silver Birch underplanted with bulbs and hellebores
creating a peaceful park-like setting.

Whim Park
The Drayshed Nursery and Gardens entrance is lined with Autumn
Blaze, just 2 years old. Hidden gardens, secret passageways and
eye-catching treasures can be discovered amongst the sweeping
green lawns and established trees. Wander amongst the shrubs
and blooming bulbs & you will stumble upon the fish pond, or
wander down to the dam filled with lily pads in the enchanted
‘wild garden’. Take a stroll through the small orchard and say ‘Hi’
to the farmyard pony, chooks, ducks and family friendly turkeys.

Aberfeldy

Wanera

Having started life as a paddock in 1994, this garden has
developed into a family pleasure with room for entertaining. All
the garden beds were created with the “no dig” principle. It
features a replica of an old ruins, a stone retaining wall, an
Agapanthus garden and of interest is a Newton’s Cradle sculpture.

With lots of hard work from a bare paddock, Tony and Joan have
created a lovely garden with many rocks, walls, steps and a
variety of trees. The garden contains Roses, Iris, Naked Ladies,
Columbines, Camelias and many other beautiful plants. The
garden is enhanced by beautiful views over Bathurst to the
mountains.

Benning
Situated on the foothills of Mount Panorama this North facing one
acre block, developed in 2008 now has a mature, professionally
landscaped garden featuring extensive sweeping lawns, hedges,
terraces, a large fishpond, ornaments and many gardens.
Plantings include an extensive collection of evergreen and
deciduous trees, shrubs, perennials, annuals and bulbs that all
ensure all round seasonal interest and colour.

Cambewarra
Cambewarra was built in 1909. Today, the sprawling grounds
consist of three acres of recently grown turf, established trees and
pathways meandering through the grounds and beautifully
manicured hedges. The grounds relate to nature, attracting wild
life. The garden is a work in progress, restoration never ending.

